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Letter of the week

SUPPORT SHOWS THAT SOLDIERON
Sir — | would like to commend Oldencraig Equestrian Centre on holding its unaffiliated
dressage event on the weekend of 23-24 March. The rain never stopped that week
and. as we drove for 1zhr to get there, it didn’t stop snowing the nearer we got.
But the organisers carried on and, to our great surprise, had a smile on their faces ,
1in such awful weather. it is people and centres like this that keep us all
competing. soit was sad to see only two competitors turn up in one of my classes.

We had a wonderful day and the people there made us feel so welcome,
Mmducmustomyoneelse.lmnderhmbngtheycanconﬁmtomnmese
unaffiliated events if we don't show our support.
Kate Stillwell

_ Bognor Regis, West Sussex




